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January 5, 2017
LHS Library 3:30 pm
I. Call to Order-Meeting called to order at 3:37
II. Attendance taken by Nicole Hopley
III. Correspondence: Congratulations on new baby boy to Marcus Santy and Michelle Fijalkowski 
IV. Approval of Minutes-Motion to approve minutes by Christine Kwessell, seconded by Jon Moss
V. Treasurers Report-Doreen reported a payroll deduction of $239.22 for scholarships and  a deposit payroll deductions $31,274.11. 
VI. School Board Member/Rep Report: Kim McGlinchey reported from Dec. 10th meeting;

· Discussion was held regarding CTE’s new design.  They are looking into a Maker Space at PHS.  New Heights is involved as well.

· The movie “Most Likely To Succeed” was discussed as an interesting movie about alternative learning environments.

· PMS is looking to expand it’s language program to meet the number of students

· Jan 10th City Council chambers meeting coffee house style at PHS

VII. Teacher Concerns 

A. Elementary Schools

B. PMS-Concern regarding the discrepancy between the website and paperwork for AAU applications.
C. PHS-Concern regarding inconsistent treatment when teachers don’t attend a PLC meeting.  Also, many teachers did not receive the call regarding a snow delay.  Is it possible to inform teachers who live far away earlier?
VIII. Continuing Business

A. Jon Moss has reviewed the APT Constitution and Bylaws with concerns and recommendations.  We will take some time to review his points and discuss further.
IX.  Information

A.
Membership –2 members returning from a maternity LOA and 1 dropped member will rejoin membership.
B.
Elections 

C.
Political Action – 

D.
Ad Hoc Committees
Motion to adjourn by Jon Moss.  Meeting adjourned at 4:28.

Next Executive Board Meeting: February 2, 2017 LHS Library
